
GOOD NEWS 
in SD10

December 13, 
2022



ALELA
Staff
Curling
Evening!!!



NSS
Feeling 
Festive!



NELCC
Taking
Shape!





NES
Shining 
Bright!



Lucerne
Leaps
Into
The 
Holidays!



NELCC
Taking
Shape!



NELCC
Taking
Shape!



Eagles
Eager
To
Celebrate!



Oh
Those
Bustling
Bears!



Best Wishes
From SD10
District
Staff!



And….that’s 
the Good 
News!

See you next 
month!


